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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Afternoon Shooting 
 

Chatham County, GA (August 4, 2020) –  The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating after a man was shot Tuesday afternoon. 

Officers were dispatched to the 6000 block of Howard Foss Drive around 3 p.m. When they 

arrived, they learned the victim had driven himself to the hospital with non-life threatening 

injuries. 

Anyone with information is asked to call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-

652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for 

a cash reward. 
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